
 ADVENT PROJECT 
Sunday, November 29 is the first day of Advent.  St. Mary’s PCCW would like to 
collect donations during this season for a couple of needy causes.  The 
Galesville Elementary School received items from our parish family in 2019 and 
are again in need of clothing items for students.  We also understand that the 
GET Food Pantry is in need, especially this year with children at home, and 
people who have lost employment due to the pandemic.  Cash donations 
towards the school or the food pantry will be collected.   
 

With the local elementary school closed at this time we would like to encourage 
cash donations that we can use to purchase clothing items that they are in need 
of when school reopens.  We would use this money to purchase underwear and 
clothing items for student emergency needs in the needed children’s sizes. 
Checks for the school can be made out to St. Mary’s PCCW so we can purchase 
the items or cash may be marked and put into the collection basket or mailed to 
the church office.  
 

St. Mary’s entry has a box for food items that are delivered to the GET Food 
Pantry that is available to all area residents in need.  Food items may be placed 
in this box or cash/check donations made out to the GET Food Pantry may be 
placed in the collection basket or mailed to the church office. 

 
St. Mary’s Parish Council of Catholic Women 
(questions may be directed to Becky Harris at rebeccajoharris73@gmail.com or 
608.484.0630) 
St. Mary’s Church Office, 11646 South Street, Trempealeau, WI  54661 
 


